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Brenda Taplin

From: Peter Betts 
Sent: 04 June 2023 15:01
To: Joanna Vincent; Brenda Taplin
Subject: CPO Twickenham Riverside

I am writing in support of the CPO, the granting of which would bring to the end 40 years of procrastination on the 
future of the site. The residents of Twickenham would only benefit from the planned development of the Riverside 
and the creation of a vehicle free environment  
Peter Betts  

  




